
             

  

   

 
    

  
    

   

  

 
  

 

Alert November 14, 2023 
 

 

 
 

 

Planned Activity 

Planned Actions: On Tuesday, November 14, 2023, at 4 p.m. ET, we will be releasing a new 

version of the QualityNet Operations Dashboard (QNOD2, Version 2.7.0). 

  

Impacted Application Development Organizations (ADOs): All QualityNet Operations Dashboard 

users. 

  

Planned Downtime: November 14, 2023, between 4.00 PM ET and 5.00 PM ET. 

  

What To Expect: A new version is being released that includes adding the following Services: 

  
• File Cloud 
• QSEP 
• SAS Viya 

   
Note: The above new services drill down page will show complete Health Composite chart data 
after 24 hours. 
  
What are some of the enhancements included in the upgrade? 

• Users logging in through Identity Management (IDM) will be redirected to the last QNOD 
page they were on prior to session expiration. 

• Adjusted how total health is displayed on the Health Composite graph for services where 
max health does not add up to 100%. 



• Fixed a spacing issue on the Health Composite graph. 
  
Known Issues: 

• "Open Issues" tile on the service drilldown page links to an older Jira project. 
  
The Release Notes for all past releases can be found on Confluence. Once you are on the page, 
click on the Release Notes 2.0 tab at the top of the page. 
  
For any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the QNOD team on #help-
qnod Slack channel. 

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 

Slack: #help-service-center-sos 
 

 

   

 

 

Email: 

ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
 

 

 
 

  

Center for Clinical Standards and Quality (CCSQ) 
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